
As remote workers, don’t forget that you can 
still participate in the week’s events by watching 
the iNformed for our daily trivia, and by sending 
a recognition o’gram, thumbs up post, or 
recognition e-card through the iNtranet. 

This Employee Recognition Week we 
want to highlight the contributions 
of our remote workers! 
Thank you for everything you do! 


